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Our Ref: LT/JH 
Date: Thursday 15th September 2022 
 
Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers,  
 
Author Visit at WGS  
Year 5 have been invited to an author event at Wolverhampton Grammar School on Wednesday 
5th October 2022. The children’s author, David Farr, will be visiting the school to celebrate the 
release of his book, “The Book of Stolen Dreams”  
 
We will be leaving school at approximately 1pm and will be walking to Wolverhampton Grammar 
School, supervised at all times by staff from school.  Children will have their lunch at school as 
normal. Children will return to school by the end of the school day.   Permission for this has 
previously been given when you signed the local visit permission form which you have completed 
at the start of the year. There is no cost to parents and carers for this visit.  
 
At this event, pupils will have an opportunity to purchase signed copies of David Farr’s book (£6.50 
each). If you would like for your child to purchase the title, please send £6.50 cash with them in a 
named, sealed envelope on the 5th October.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L Towle 
Headteacher 


